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Our Vision:  To create confident, passionate and curious learners who are highly literate and  

numerate, have high expectations and are engaged in their community.  

 

www.beps.vic.edu.au  

 
PLEASE NOTE: Children are supervised at school between 8.45am  and 3.45pm  each school day. They should not be on school 

grounds outside those times. If you require your child to be supervised outside those times they need to be at OSHC.  

 

Phone: 9387 3361, 9387 5707;  

Fax: 9388 1949; OSHC Phone: 9387 2631  

Email: brunswick.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Friday Market : 
CǊƛŘŀȅ тǘƘbƻǾŜƳōŜǊ όaŀǊƪ мно

BEPS Calendar includes term dates  

Curriculum Day :  November 3, Student free day.  

Next Friday Market  

From Janet : Il Nido Camp : Preps surprise Robyn.  

OSHC Weekly Newsletter  

Mango Fundraiser  

Twilight Market  

BEPS Community Events  

 

Weekend Chook Roster  

http://beps.vic.edu.au/calendar/


 

 

From Jane t 
 

Apology  
 

Due to camp and other commitments, Janet was unable to provide a newsletter page for this week  
 

 

From the 20 th to the 22 nd  of October was 123 Il Nidoõs turn to head off to Mt Morton camp. A big thank 

you to all of the students and teachers who made the camp such a fantastic success!  

 

           

         
 

"The giant swing was great because I went up to the top and you come down and its really fun" (Oliver)  

 

"My favourite part of camp was The Nestacular Spectacular 2. It was  fantastic  because 

the  performances  were really good and everyone practiced a lot" (S tephanie)  

 

"Suzanne said that all the teachers had to go back to school for a meeting with Janet. Then we had new 

judges coming for the concert. And then after the concert the teachers went back and the judges went 

home. And all the kids were saying a rumour that the  teachers were the judges. And they were: The host 

was Harvey Wheelbarrow and there was Sugar Sky Chai, The Man from the Street and Rainbow Flower 

Dew and Jon Bon Slayer. Harvey Wheelbarrow made me stand up and gave kids a letter and they all 

made the Nest acluar Spectacular! It was fun and funny!" (Jett)  

 



 

 

"The rock climbing was also fun. One bit was impossible! There was this rock and then another metre and 

a half up was another rock!" (Perry)  

 

"I liked hut building ð it was fantastic. We didnõt build much of the hut because it was so hot and then we 

got splashed by the rain cloud!" (Lucy)  

 

"My favourite part of camp was the giant swing because when you came down it was really fun" (Ella)  

 

"It was cool because when you pull the rope you feel like tarzan!" (H ugo)  

 

"I thought the campfire was epic! Because the stories were...a tiny bit funny" (Perry)  

 

"The concert was mega!  

My favourite part was trying not to laugh at myself doing funny things at the concert!" (Ike)  

 

"I loved the disco - everyone was dancing an d you got to do the conga!" (Juni)  

 

"I liked doing everything with my friends and it made it really fun! And I really enjoyed cabin 

time as you could be free and do fun activities"   (Lottie)  

 

       
 

         
 
 

 
 

And to see more, go to our blog posts about camp at: http://ilnido123.blogspot.com.au  
 



 

 

A SECRET SURPRISE WETTING!!! 

 

I would love to say a huge thank you to all of the children and parents who helped create a surprise 

wedding  feast for me on Thursday. It was absolutely stunning and naturally, I got quite teary seeing them 

all parade about it their gorgeous crowns (or helmets as some say). Fancy them keeping such a 

successful secret!  

 

And the ôWetting Cakeõ, made by the kids (with lots of help from Jane and Liz) was definitely a doozy - a 

double vanilla, jam filled, marzipan draped, su gar dusted, glitter encrusted, icing encircled masterpiece 

completed with two white doves straddled atop a  pink  satin covered chair . I truly apprec iated a lilõ 

Kath&Kim experience!  

 

The kids had put in so much effort to create their costumes and I really canõt believe how lucky I am to 

be surrounded by such wonderful friends and families. Of course the best part was the kids ôBook Of 

Advice For A Hap py Marriageõ. We will endeavour to pop a few pages onto the blog over the next week 

accompanied by photos of the ôWettingõ. I must say the kids have obviously thought hard about the 

advice and Iõm not sure if òremember to share your ping pong tableó is something they may have heard 

at home???? Hahaha!  

 

Thank you again. The whole experience has been incredible and lots of fun to share with the kids.  

 

Love from Robyn  

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2014 CONCERT DVD ORDERS 

 

 
 

Concert DVD orders are now available for collection from the office.  
 

 

 

 

  



 

 

OSHC Weekly Newsletter 
 

OSHC Weekly Newsletter 
Term 3: 30th October 2014: Number 33 
Important Information for Families 

OSHC Service: 93872631/0409380202; 

oshc@beps.vic.edu.au 
 

Curriculum 

Day  

 

3
rd
 November 2014; We will not be running an OSHC program on curriculum day. 

 

Places in 

OSHC for 

Term 4 

 

The following programs have Permanent places still available; 

 

Aftercare;   Friday                                    Beforecare: Every day 

 

There are some casual places available for Mon/Tue/Thurs for term 4 only (permanent spots up for casual re-

sell).  Let us know if you need a casual spot; email; text; write in booking diary. 

 

 

2015 Re-

Enrolment 

process 

 

 

All Round One offers are now in and places for 2015 confirmed. 

 

Round Two offers to new preps and others are now available for the remaining places. Due back 10
th
 

November.  You will need to contact me to put in a request to have the forms emailed out to you or you can 

pick up a copy from OSHC.   

 

Note; there are no places left in Aftercare for Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, in 2015.  There are 

plenty of places for beforecare and Friday aftercare in 2015. 

 

Note; All invoices must be paid in full by the end of term 4, and $100.00 deposits paid before 2015 bookings 

can be put in place.  

 

 

OSHC  

Invoices 

 

There are a lot of outstanding fees; all fees must be paid in full before the end of term. 

 

CCB & CCR 

 

Please the last page of your OSHC invoice, as there are a lot of families who have given me 

incomplete or incorrect CCB details, therefore you may not be receiving your correct entitlement.  

Please check your details and see Rena if you have any queries, or ring DHS:  136150 

 

 

OSHC 

Committee 

Meeting 

 

Next OSHC Committee meetings: Monday 10
th
 November; in Principalôs office.  5.45pm All Welcome.  

Parent Representative for OSHC Jo Prior; Contact by e-mail; jprior@decor.com. 

 

 

Contacting 

OSHC 

 

OSHC email; oshc@beps.vic.edu.au 

Coordinator:  swamy.ranita.r@edumail.vic.gov.au  

ph; 0409380202                      ph; 03 93872631 

 

mailto:oshc@beps.vic.edu.au
mailto:jprior@decor.com
mailto:oshc@beps.vic.edu.au
mailto:swamy.ranita.r@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

 

Weekly Aftercare & Beforecare Program Plan 
 

Framework for School Age Care: Focus Outcomes;  

1.óChildren have a strong sense of identityô 

2. óChildren are connected with and contribute to their worldô 

3. óChildren have a Strong Sense of Wellbeingô 

4. óChildren are confident and involved learnersô 

5. óChildren are effective communicatorsô 
 

AFTERCARE 

Day Date Activity 

Mon 
3

rd
 

November 
Curriculum Day ï NO OSHC 

Tues 
4

th
 

November 
Melbourne Cup Day Holiday ï NO OSHC 

Wed 
5

th
 

November 

Phyllis:     óWheels Dayô (Bring in your own wheels of choice; bikes,  

                   skateboards, rollerblades, scooters: protective gear must be wornô 

Glenda:     óGlendaôs Cooking Club; Sconesô 

Harri:       óMaking Melbourne Cup Hatsô 

Justine:     óFashion Parade ï Dress-ups and catwalkô 

Rusty:        óHorse Racesô 

Indiana:     óBasketballô 

Thurs 
6

th
 

November
 

 

Harri;       óWeaving Framesô 

Indiana:     óHandballô 

Rusty:        óHockeyô 

Glenda:      óAdventure/Master Chefô 

Phyllis:      óWheels Dayô (Bring in your own wheels of choice; bikes, 

                   skateboards, rollerblades, scooters; protective gear must be wornô 

Fri 
7

th
 

November 

Rusty:       óWheels Dayô (Bring in your own wheels of choice; bikes, 

                   skateboards, rollerblades, scooters: protective gear must be wornô 

Glenda:     óAdventure/Masterchef/Outside Gamesô 

Indiana:     óHall Gamesô 

Phyllis:       óParachute Gamesô 

 

 

 

BEFORECARE 

Day Date Activity  

Mon 3
rd
 November Curriculum Day ï NO OSHC 

Tues 4
th
 November Melbourne Cup Day Holiday ï NO OSHC 

Wed 5
th
 November 

Hayfa:     óPaper fashion Hatsô 

Phyllis:     óCard Games/Legoô 

Thur 6
th
 November 

Harri:       óWeaving Frames ó 

Phyllis:     óHall Gamesô 

Fri 7
th
 November 

Phyllis;     óHall Games/car trackô 

Hayfa:      óOrigami Catsô 



 

 

 

La Festa Italiana ð Carnevale   
 

This year Carnevale  will be on  Wednesday 3rd December . The children come  

to school dressed in Italian costumes. Eg  pizza maker, gondolier, soccer player, Pinocchio, 

Ferrari driver, waiter, Nonno or Nonna, artist Michelangelo, pasta, gelato or dressed in Italian 

colours green( verde) , white(bianco) and red( rosso), or anything they can think of with an 

Italian theme. We have had some very creative costumes over the years.  

The whole school will be involved in various activities throughout the day. We are looking for 

helpers in the LC with activities and cooking.  

It will be a great day. Parents are most welcome to come alo ng and enjoy the day with their 

child.  

If you have any queries, ideas, contacts or are happy to help on the day please email me at 

vetere.vincenza.v@edumail.vic.gov.au   More information and note w ill follow.  

 

Grazie Enza  
 

.  

 

Also this weekend Sunday 26 th October is the  annual Carlton Italian Festa.  
Head down to Piazza Italia corner of Lygon St and Argyle Place Carlton and enjoy un gelato or 

un panino, listen to music, kids activities, italian  car displays and lots more.  

Come and celebrate all things Italian. Hope to see you there.  

mailto:Vetere.vincenza.v@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

 

BEPS Community events  

 

Fresh Queensland Mangoes direct from the farm to 

BEPS 
Trays of fresh, premium quality Kensington Pride mangoes, picked and packed in 
Queensland and transported directly to BEPS.  
 
A tray of mangoes (7 Kg trays ð 14 to 20 mangoes, depending on their size) will 
cost $27.00, with all profits going to BEPS.  
 
Please put your completed mango order form and the correct money in an 
envelope and drop it into the reception office at school.  

 
Orders need to be in by Thursday, October 30th at the latest.   
 
Mangoes will be delivered to BEPS in late November or early in December 
(depending on the weather during the growing season).  
 
Home delivery service will be available again this year, but will be limited to 
Brunswick area.  There will be a $5 delivery charge per order. 
 

Order Form 
Parentôs Name:  
Childôs LC:  
Contact Number:  
Number of Trays:  
Total cost @  

$27 per tray:  Add $5 per order 

if you require 

delivery. 
 

Payment method: 

(Please circle) 

 

 
Cash 

 

Cheque made payable to BEPS 

 

Delivery: 

(Please circle) 

 

 

No 

 

 

Yes 

 

If yes, please provide your delivery address. 

 

 



 

 

 

Twilight  Market  
 

3 WEEKS TO GO. LET US HELP YOU GET ORGANISED 
 

Ä Buy Ride Pass/es & Inside the Brick Lego/Duplo sessions at 

http://www.trybooking.com/FZST  or look out for the note coming home  

Ä Sign up to help on the day and the day after. There are literally hundreds of hours to 

fill. Get in early to get the slots that suit you best  

http://vols.pt/sBeS3P  

Ä Add Icy poles and soda water to your shopping list. Drop off to the green tubs at 

the office 

Ä NOW COLLECTING limes é cocktails anyone? Drop off to the green tub 

Ä Long weekend, please have a spring clear out and put aside books and toys 

Bring your unwanted books and toys w/c 3rd November: Drop off in Agora between 

8:45-9:15, 3:15-3:45. Look for the trestle table. 

Ä Still sourcing hamper donations and kids lucky dip prizes.  

Ä Orange tub at the office. 

Ä Sell and return raffle tickets (Front office or OSHC office) 

 
All links to signing up and buying passes can be found on the 

www.twilightmarket.com.au website and 

helpful reminders on our BEPS Facebook page. Or email us at 
bepsfundraising@gmail.com 

 
Also get all the new news on the Twilight Market Facebook page and please share it with 
your friends and family or ask your local, favourite business to share it on their Facebook 
page.  

Help spread the news; weôll include a poster you can share in next weeksô communications. 
 

http://www.trybooking.com/FZST
http://vols.pt/sBeS3P
http://www.twilightmarket.com.au/


 

 

Cake Stall  

If  youõre the sort of person who whips up a lovely  cake or a 

batch of  bikkies without  raising a sweat,  then please 

contact  me via email.  I need you!  

If  the thought  of baking cakes and bikkies does raise a small 

sweat,  then maybe youõd consider making sticky  honeyjoys, 

lumpy chocolate crackles, floppy  cupcakes, luridly  iced and 

misshapen cookies, lollybags  or any other  delectables that  

kids will  pounce on for  $1 each?  

Contact me via email.  I need you,  too!  

 

The Cake Stall (and Kids Cake Stall) at the Twilight  Market 

typically  raises around $2000.  

 

Thatõs a lot  of cake. 

 

Thanks for  helping!  

Please email  me, with  a quick description  of what you can 

bake, and Iõll  let  you know how/where/when.  

kirstipalm er@gmail.com 

 

 






